
              
 
 

Bond Phase 2 Construction and Boundaries Update 
Pine Elementary School (10th & Pine) 

 

 
 
Construction: 

• Construction for Pine Elementary will begin during the 2020-21 school year.  
o Construction is tentatively scheduled to be complete in time for the start of 

the 2022-23 school year. 
 
Boundary Changes: 

• As Pine Elementary opens, tentatively scheduled for fall 2022, boundary changes 
surrounding the school will go into effect.  

o A portion of Castelar Elementary’s northeastern boundary and Bancroft 
Elementary’s northern boundary will become part of Pine Elementary’s 
boundaries. 

 
Grade Level Configuration: 

• Pine Elementary School will open as a K-5 school. 
• Norris Middle school will be the assigned middle school for grades 6-8. 

 
OPS is committed to regular, ongoing communication with impacted families throughout 
Bond Phase 2. For more information, please visit https://boundary.ops.org/ or contact 
OPS Student and Community Services at (531) 299-0302. 

https://boundary.ops.org/

